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Heb 1:13-14 But to which of the angels has He ever
said, "Sit at My right hand, Until I make Thine
enemies A footstool for Thy feet"? Are they not
all ministering spirits, sent out to render ser
vice for the sake of those who will inherit salva
tion?

(2] Angelic and demonic beings are created by God

Col 1:16 For by Him all things were created,
(both) in the heavens and on earth, visible and
invisible, whether thrones or dominions or rulers
or authorities -- all things have been created by
Him and for Him.

(3] Angelic and demonic beings are finite

This is a deduction, from their nature as creat
ed beings, though items in [5] below are relevant.
This would include finiteness in relation to time
and space, and also finiteness in knowledge and
power.

[4] Angelic and demonic beings are dependent upon God

This is also a deduction, from their nature as
created beings.

[5) Angelic and demonic beings are under the control of
God.

Job 1:12 Then the LORD said to Satan, "Behold, all
that he has is in your power, only do not put
forth your hand on him." So Satan departed from
the presence of the LORD.

Rev 20:1-3 And I saw an angel coming down from
heaven, having the key of the abyss and a great
chain in his hand. And he laid hold of the drag
on, the serpent of old, who is the devil and Sa
tan, and bound him for a thousand years, and threw
him into the abyss, and shut (it) and sealed (it)
over him, so that he should not deceive the na
tions any longer, until the thousand years were
completed; after these things he must be released
for a short time.

Rev 20:10 And the devil who deceived them was
thrown into the lake of fire and brimstone, where
the beast and the false prophet are also; and they
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